
Dair House Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

I am very pleased 

that all of our 

children in Years 5 

and 6 have enjoyed 

a four night 

residential trip to 

Skern Lodge in 

North Devon this 

week. It has been 

an invaluable week 

for them as they 

have been able to 

enjoy getting away 

and working 

together in a totally 

different 

environment.  

They tackled the 

many challenges 

wonderfully as you 

will see in this E-

letter. Of course, 

there would be no 

possibility of the 

children enjoying 

such a week 

without the 

commitment and 

enthusiasm of the 

staff, so I would like 

to thank them all 

for their very hard 

work. 

As we enter the half 

term holiday, I 

would like to 

remind you of our 

art competition. 

The children have 

been asked to draw, 

paint, sketch or 

model any 

members of the 

Dair House staff. 

We have already 

received a number 

of entries, but it 

would be good if 

you could find time 

to encourage the 

children over the 

holiday. 

With the restrictions 

being reduced, I 

know some of you 

will be travelling to 

see relatives for the 

first time in a very 

long time over the 

next week or so. I 

hope you drive 

safely and will enjoy 

those first meetings 

again.  

If the sun shines, we 

will all be able to 

enjoy a lovely 

holiday and return 

on 7th June 

refreshed and ready 

to go again for a very 

busy second half of 

term. 

With best wishes, 

Head’s Welcome 
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ANNABELLE—Y1 

PANOS—Y2 

HARI—Y3 

GEORGE—Y4 

ISI ‘’EXCELLENT’’ 

Independent Schools Inspectorate 

Proud to be rated 

Remember: 

It’s half term next week! 
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Photographs from the week 

Y4 Cricket V Long Close (Away) 

Y5/6 watching the online 
assembly live from Devon! 

Nursery planting vegetables! 

Skern Lodge 2021! 
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Our Talented Children 

Isabella in Year 4R has created a fantastic drawing of a palace. 
One side you can see the exterior of the palace but as soon as you 
flip the sheet over you get to see inside! 
 
Hari in Year 3 impressed us all with his wonderful volcano 
work. You can even see the smoke coming out, how cool! 
 
Pritesh in Year 5 has created a beautiful drawing. You can see from the 
imagine how much went into this detail drawing. 
 
The whole of Reception were also awarded ‘Work of the 
Week’ status for their performance in the School Assembly. 
They learned their lines perfectly and timing was wonderful. 
What a great achievement for your first assembly, Reception! 

Outside School 
 

Areen, George and Marc from Y4 won their mini league for the team they play 
for on Sundays called Berks Elite. There was a league of 4 teams. Their team won 2 
and drew 1 game to finish top. As a result they received medals and here is a 
picture of their success. 

Dawson has been working very hard in his martial 
arts class. You can see form these pictures that he 
looks like a professional! 

Xander in Year 4 is enjoying softball so much at 
school that he got a ball and glove for his birthday 
yesterday, He then brought it in to show Miss Miall 
as he was so proud and keen to get playing! 

The Dair House Kindness Cup 
is awarded to... 

Lucy– Year 5 

Bertie in Year 4 has been very helpful this week by helping his friends in the 
classroom. Well done Bertie, what a star! 

Week 

Bertie 

Isabella 

Hari 

Xander 

Reception 

Pritesh 

L-R Marc, George, Areen 



PTA Update 

Dear Parents, 
  
As we begin to approach the end of term it is time to get 
excited about all the fun events we have planned. 
  
KS2 Summer Disco Friday 25th June 6-8pm £10 per ticket 
 
KS1 Teddy Bear Picnic Party and disco at Dair House (bring 
your teddies) Sunday 27th June 3-5pm £10 per ticket 
 
The Crown Pub PTA Social Saturday 26th June 6pm Tickets 
to include food and drink on arrival £29 per ticket 
 
Softball with Pimms Thursday 24th June 6pm 
 
Camp Out Saturday 3rd July (TBC) 
  
Booking: Disco and Picnic From 4th June and The Crown 
from 7th June via the PTA website www.pta-
events.co.uk/dairhousepta 
  
Best wishes, 
  
The PTA 
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Feedback? Ideas? Pictures to share? Please email Mrs Weller in the School Office on schooloffice@dairhouse.co.uk 

We are a 10! 
 
Thank you to everyone that wrote a review on our Nursery. We are 
proud to be a 10/10 nursery in Buckinghamshire.  

Here are a few key words that were used in our reviews: 

Dair House  
Noticeboard 


